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MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting Date: May 30, 2022 

 

We celebrated Memorial Day at the Tip with a golf cart parade and a great potluck in the main 

hall. Pam Brown and Pete Soderberg provided pull pork sandwiches for all. We remembered our 

fallen soldiers in prayer and reflected on the sacrifices they gave for our freedom .  A fun time 

playing bingo for prizes followed. Thank you to all who participated in our event.  

 

Bill Mauck heard from Lois Stultz's son. Lois and her husband Ray  lived in the park many 

years. They were from Nashtah WI. Lois passed away this week. Ray passed 21/2 years ago. 

Prayers for the Stultz family. 

 

Also Sherry Brink and family are in our prayers with her loss of her husband Gary. Sherrie's 

address is listed below. 

 

Sherrie Brink 3138 Catamore Lane Dallas 75227 

 

Thirsty Thursday is at Logan’s Steak House Thursday at 3:30 and Friday night Horsecollar is 

moving to 7:00 pm instead of 6:30 because of heat 

 

Marilyn 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pam’s Notes 
 
Good Tuesday Morning: 
 

  It's hard to believe it's the last day of May.  How quickly time passes.  I 
hope you took time to reflect yesterday, Memorial Day, on all those who 
sacrificed their lives for our freedom.  In this fast paced world we sometimes 
forget.  That is something we must not do.   
 

   I'm sorry to report we lost two more of our Tip family this past week.  Mary 
Matter, mother of Vicki Okeson, Sharon Seykora, and Connie Motteberg 
passed away.  She and her husband, Jerome, were long time Tipsters.  Our 
condolences to her daughters and their families.   
 

   Also, heartbreaking news that Gary Brink joined the Angels this past week.  
We will all miss Gary's smiling face and even miss his "off the wall" jokes, 
that usually brought a grown from most of us.  Sherrie's address is listed 
below if you'd like to express your sorrow.   
 

    Karl Thomas wishes to express his gratitude for all the sympathy cards, 
caring calls, donations, and the love and support that his Texas Family gave 
him in the wake of Yvonne's passing.   
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    We have lost so many friends in the recent months.  Please continue to 
keep their families in your prayers and remember they will still need your 
contact in months to come.   
 

     Have Blessed Day!   Each one is a God Sent!      Pam  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Just a note I forgot to share with you this a.m. from Virginia Van Alstine: 
I am so glad to hear that you are doing so well. 

 

When I went to TX I was admitted to the hospital Mar 29.  I had 3 days  of chemo then the 

following 3 Tues I had the NK cells by IV. I ended up catching a cold while in the hospital.  

What was suppose to be a short stay in the hospital didn't happen.  I did not get out until May 5.  

Then we headed back  to Alabama. Doctors are happy with my results.  I am to go back  

probably June 6 for another 3 series of the NK cells.  I will be at the hotel for approximately 5-6 

weeks.  Hopefully I can stay out of the hospital.  So far they are not planning on any chemo this 

time.  I am sure enjoying my time at home. 

 

Thanks for all your work on the newsletters.  I really appreciate it. 

 

You can share this info. 

 

Love, Virginia 
 


